April 12, 1937

The regular meeting of the Lancaster Stamp Club was held
on the above date at the Y.M.C.A. at 8:15 pvm. I[Ir. Evans pre-
sided in the absence of the president, Bergnaus.

The treasure: reported $12.21, receipts $.50, disburse-
ments $8.25, leaving a balance of $4.40.

The Program committee made arrangements for members to visit
the West Chester Club on the twenty-second.

The club voted that the secrestary was not to send notices
to members who owed 31. or more.

The May 1C meeting is to be held at Marietta. There will
be auction for this meeting. The secretary requested that the
Columbia clubs be invited to attend.

E. F. Bauer, Jr. secretary



